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I oppose any change to vote-by-mail as the standard. Any attempt to make voting in-

person as the standard is an attempt at voted disenfranchisement. I have disabilities 

that make voting in person unpredictably difficult, particularly if I have to wait in line. 

Regardless of disability, voting by mail allows for much better understanding and 

research of any proposals and candidates. Changing this standard away from vote-

by-mail is anti-democratic. 


